
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Circular No.22/2017-18                                                                                                   Date  : 05 Aug, 2017 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
Keeping in sync with the newer technology, we at Bal Bharati Public School, Noida always try to provide 
students with world-class facilities. One such amenity being the vending machine installed in the Medical 
Room of the School. Having received feedback from the girl students regarding the same, we would like 
to apprise you of our endeavor that promotes advocacy and spreads awareness about  the importance of 
good hygienic practices.  
 
It is essential for the mothers to educate their daughters and make them understand the importance of 
using sanitary napkins. Also, in case of extreme emergencies, they can keep Rs.10/- for using the vending 
machine. 
 
Menstrual hygiene management is a priority and it is a request that the female pupils be taught healthy 
practices to face such predicaments.  
 
 
                   Asha Prabhakar 
           (Principal) 
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